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Notice has been received of the following questions from members of the public to be 

put to the Council meeting. 

1. Question to the Elected Mayor by Dr M Ridley of Cullercoats  
 

I have semi-retired to Cullercoats having worked and lived in London for 30 years. 

One of the problems i find living in North Tyneside is the public transport particularly at 
night. London has a weekend night tube and a night bus service as good as its day 
service. 

My question is are there plans to introduce a night bus service across North Tyneside 
with a weekend night metro-service. This would help build the night economy, improve 
people’s lives and reduce drink driving. 
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